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To whom it may concern: 

 

My name is Bree Adams and I am a student at Southern Adventist University. I am working on 

completing my master’s in social work with my emphasis in school social work. I am graduating in May 

2023 and am excited to start working in the social work field full time. 

 

I have always had a passion for helping people whenever and however I can. More specifically, I 

have a passion for working with children. Throughout the years, I have worked with children in many 

different capacities which has given me skills and experience in a variety of areas. Working in Seventh-

day Adventist schools has taught me the importance of connection and I have been able to show kids 

consistency, compassion, and appropriate boundaries through my work there. Working at summer camp 

in the capacity of a director allowed me to look at the bigger picture and create a program that was all-

inclusive and highlighted the strengths of my team members. Working at DFCS allowed me to develop 

my professionalism and gave me exposure to many things. Other jobs along the way have taught me 

patience, kindness, many strategies for working with kids, and how important self-care and self-

awareness is.  

 

I truly believe that we should invest all that we can in children because they are the future of 

the world. They deserve to be shown love, affection, compassion, care, and kindness at every turn. 

Because of this belief, I have devoted my life and career to helping children in whatever capacity God 

calls me to. While it may not always be easy, it will be worth it.  

 

I am looking forward to the potential to get to work with you and your business. Feel free to 

contact me at breeadamspro@gmail.com or 423.834.8166, I would love to hear from you!  

 

Kind Regards, 

Bree Adams 
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